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Sportsmen Bassmasters

 
Meeting Minutes

    November 18th, 2004

Members Present:

Mike Br.
Paul N.
Matt McC
Mike Da
Cal

Pat


Jeff 

Troy

Clay

Bill

Brad

Dale


Jim Ba.
Ron

Mickey
Brent 

Dan

Alan


Carey

Chris

Paul B

Craig

Matt H.

President Report (Paul Becka):

· Dues are due

· Voting for lakes tonight

V.P./T.D. (Troy Smith):

· No Report

Secretary/Treasurer (Chris Tope):

· Balance is $1251.73

· Dues due amount is $105.00, you may to my home; 16315 29th Ave N; Plymouth, MN 55447.  I will be mailing the Minnesota Roster the week of November 22nd. 

Special Projects (Craig):

· Reminder that the 29th of January is the date of the banquet

· Craig thanked everyone for voting him into the position. 

Data (Cal):

· No report

Internet (Mickey):

· A final e-mail will be sent out to get your stats in to Mickey

· The picture has been updated on the web-site.

Federation (Mike Br):

· No report

Old Business:

· No report

New Business:

· Jeff Smith will no longer be in the club, he has taken a promotion with the Cub Scouts and will be moving out of state.

· Sponsorship for the club was discussed

· Riverview in Elk River is no longer working on Triton boats; other alternatives are Frankie’s or Nisswa

· Motion made/passed to purchase lady’s gift at the banquet

· Motion made/passed to reserve a location at Minnewashta for the 2005 family tournament

· The club will subsidize some of the state team’s accommodations next year, amount is tbd

Lakes for the 2005 next year are:

May 15th 
Balsam

June 12th
Horseshoe

July 17th
Chisago 

August 21st
State waters

Sept. 18th
Mystery

Oct. 9th

Waconia

Conservation (Brad):

· An e-mail was sent to Vern to see what help/assistance he may need with any projects

Education (Dale):

· Topics for the education part of the meeting were discussed.  Next meeting Matt H. will talk to us about weed(s).

· Dale gave a very informative discussion, explanation on fishing rods; preventing damage and determining a good rod. 

Youth Director (Rob):

· No report

Next meeting is December 16th at 7pm at David Fong’s

We currently have one open spot in the club. 

Waiting List: nobody

